
2024 Christmas Tree Project Update 

Morrisons have been emailed – they are happy to donate mince pies and hot chocolate for the 
Christmas Tree event.   We have to contact them in November to arrange quantities and collection 
date.  

Asda are happy to donate small Haribo packets of sweets and Candy Sticks  – they will contact 
us on 2nd December to arrange collection.  

Tea Lights for the Lantern Parade have arrived.  

 

 

 

 


